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United Nations Environment Programme and Public Procurement 
Agency cooperation:

• Conduction of SPP prioritization of new products. Revision of the 
previous prioritized products.



During the prioritization of new SPP products we shall:

• study and consider current sectoral policies and developments
• discuss and agree proposed SPP products with all national and 

international stakeholders



• Elaboration of new SPP criteria and technical specifications for 
selected products.

• Update of the SPP Guidelines with a larger spectrum of goods.
• Preparation and launch of SPP pilot tenders for the new priority 

products.



• Organize training on SPP for various stakeholders (economic 
operators (including SMEs), contracting authorities, Public 
Procurement Agency staff).

• Revise the monitoring system of SPP. Monitoring and analyses of the 
tender results.

• Organize a communication campaign.         



Communication campaign:

• press releases
• leaflets
• development of video on SPP
• “Media breakfast”/ “Media lunch”



Thank you for your attention!
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